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Thursday, May 22, 2025 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We are delighted to inform you that Holy Family Catholic High School recently 
underwent an inspection by the Catholic Schools Inspectorate on behalf of Most Rev. 
Malcolm McMahon, The Archbishop of Liverpool. The inspection took place on 
Wednesday 30th April and Thursday 1st May 2025. 
 
We are proud to share that the school was judged to be Good, which is a testament to 
the hard work and commitment of everyone within our school community. We thank all 
our students, staff, and parents for their dedication and support in achieving this 
positive outcome. 
 
For further details and to access the full report from the inspection, please visit the 
following link: https://holyfamilyhighschool.co.uk/about-us/catholic-life#tab-28067 
 
We appreciate your continued support in our efforts to provide a nurturing and high-
quality learning environment for all our students. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mr M. Symes 
Headteacher 
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